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Greetings	WLMS	Tigershark	Families,	
	
As	the	first	semester	comes	to	an	end,	just	a	friendly	reminder	that	there	are	only	6	more	days	of	
instruction	in	the	2nd	quarter.	If	your	student	needs	additional	support	to	finish	work,	remember	that	
Support	Classes	are	being	held	every	day	school	is	in	session.		We	want	all	WLMS	students	to	finish	2nd	
quarter	and	first	semester	strong.			
	
There	will	be	a	second	semester	Back	to	School	Night	on	Thursday,	February	4th.		You	will	be	able	to	
meet	virtually	with	your	child’s	new	teachers	for	the	second	semester	at	that	time.	Exact	times	and	
meet	codes	will	be	sent	out	the	last	week	of	January.		If	your	student	is	scheduled	to	take	Art	or	Project	
Lead	the	Way	for	the	second	semester,	materials	of	instruction	will	be	available	for	pickup	during	school	
hours	(7:30-3:00)	on	January	27th	and	28th.	
	
Have	a	good	weekend	and	remember	that	schools	and	offices	are	closed	on	Monday	for	the	Martin	
Luther	King,	Jr.	Holiday.	
	

Upcoming	Dates:	
January	18	–	Schools	&	Offices	Closed		
January	21	–	Incoming	6th	grade	Parent	Orientation	–	6:30pm	
January	21	–PTSA	Zoom	Meeting	–	7:00pm	
January	24	–	PTSA	Restaurant	Fundraiser	–	Corner	Bakery	
January	27	and	28	–	Second	Semester	Art	and	PLTW	Material	Pickup	
January	28	–	End	of	First	Semester	
January	29	–	Professional	Work	Day	–	Schools	Closed	
February	1	–	First	Day	of	Second	Semester	
February	4–	6:30pm		Back	to	School	Night–	2nd	Semester	Classes		
February	9	–	PTSA	Restaurant	Fundraiser	–	Nothing	Bundt	Cakes	
	
Incoming	6th	grade	Parent	Orientation	
On	Thursday,	January	21st,	WLMS	will	be	hosting	a	Parent	Orientation	for	incoming	6th	graders	at	
6:30pm.		Information	about	scheduling,	our	school,	and	what	the	life	of	a	6th	grader	looks	like	in	the	
building	will	be	covered.		Attached	are	the	meet	links	for	the	evening.	
	

From	the	PTSA:		
Please	support	WLMS	by	participating	in	our	restaurant	nights,	become	a	member,	donate	your	
time!		Check	out	our	new	website	https://tigersharks.new.memberhub.store/	
	
Become	part	of	the	PTSA:			
https://tigersharks.new.memberhub.store/	
	
Restaurant	Night	Fundraiser:	
Thank you to Amy Webster, our restaurant fundraiser chair - we made $200+ in our last fundraiser in 
December!   By participating you are helping local businesses and our community.  
	
JANUARY	-	CORNER	BAKERY	



Wilde	Lake	Middle	PTSA	is	holding	a	restaurant	fundraiser	at	Corner	Bakery	on	January	24	from	
7:30am	to	7:30pm.	Please	support	the	PTSA	by	ordering	takeout	or	delivery.	Do	not	forget	to	
mention	Wilde	Lake	Middle	School	PTSA	when	placing	your	order,	or	use	coupon	code	659	if	
ordering	online.	RSVP	and	all	details	are	here:	www.groupraise.com/events/171741		
	
FEBRUARY - NOTHING BUNDT CAKES	
A	sweet	Valentine's	fundraiser	supporting	the	Wilde	Lake	Middle	PTSA	will	be	held	at	Nothing	
Bundt	Cakes	on	February	9	from	9:00am	to	6:00pm.	Stop	in	that	day	to	select	from	their	abundant	
variety	of	moist,	delicious	Bundt	cakes	topped	with	their	Signature	Cream	Cheese	frosting,	or	place	
your	order	by	phone	in	advance	to	be	picked	up	on	February	9.	Just	mention	Wilde	Lake	Middle	and	
Nothing	Bundt	Cakes	will	donate	10%	back	to	the	PTSA!	10730	Little	Patuxent	Pkwy,	410-587-
0670		 
	
PTSA Meeting: 
Join us Thursday, January 21st at 7:00pm for our monthly virtual Zoom PTSA meeting.  Don't miss the 
principal's corner, where Principal Rattay gives us an update on what's going on with WLMS.  Thank you 
for our turnouts, we love all your ideas, input, and support!!! 
 
Got an idea? 
Reach out and tell us about it, we are looking for ways for the kids to connect and are looking for ideas.  
Please email christineporras@gmail.com or join us at our next meeting. 
	

Community Message: 
Towson University College of Education has established the COE TUtors Program.  See the attached 
brochure for more information. Interested families can apply for the spring semester beginning on January 
18th. 
 
	


